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College students help clean adopted city
(KAIR)--Did you see yellow vested volunteers at work along Atchison highways

Wednesday?

They were among a group of more than 70 Benedictine college students who
worked in partnership with local service group Project Atchison to put a fresh
shine on the City to start off the fall semester.

According to a release, work was conducted along the major highways as well as
in four Atchison parks. While on the job, volunteers picked up trash, painted, and
spread mulch as part of Wednesday morning’s work.

Project Atchison, in a release, thanked the college volunteers for giving back to
the Atchison community, and closed by saying, “welcome back, Ravens!”
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